
 
      

 

 

Victoria Street         Chadderton         Oldham     OL9 0BY 
  Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

   Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith BA (Hons), PGCE, MA 

4th July 2025  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances we would like to notify parents that the after school martial arts club has ended at 
Burnley Brow.   
 
Thank you for your child’s attendance.  If you would like your child to continue with this provider at a different venue, 
please call into the school office and they will give you the leaders telephone number for  you to contact. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  

Headteacher 

If you require assistance or an alternative format for this letter, please contact the office who will be able to help.              
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